
 

 

 

 
ILLINOIS DISTRICT 12 LITTLE LEAGUE CHALLENGER DIVISION 

 BUDDY PROGRAM 
 

 

The Horner Park Little League Challenger Division is looking for “buddies” to assist our 
Challenger Players this season.  Buddies help each player learn the game of baseball, improve 
fundamentals, and stay safe on the field and in the dugouts.  More importantly, buddies help 
their players have a lot of fun playing baseball. 
 
The Challenger Division meets every Sunday at 9:30 AM to 11:30 AM beginning Sunday, April 
20th and will hold its final game on Sunday, July 27th.  We will not meet during Memorial Day or 
Fourth of July weekends.  Games are played at Horner Park (on the corner of Montrose and 
California).       
 
The Buddy Program is a great way to fulfill service hour requirements, but more importantly, is 
a great way to help kids with physical and mental challenges enjoy the game of baseball.   
 
If you are interested in becoming a buddy, please contact Ryan Smith at 
ry.m.smith@gmail.com or 773.391.7123.   Volunteer forms will be provided upon request.  We 
appreciate your interest and are excited for the upcoming season. 
 
 
Learn more about past seasons at facebook.com. Search for Illinois District 12 Challenger.    
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